
 

 

  

 15th September 2023 
 
 Dear parents and carers, 
  

Another wonderful week settling back into school! 
 
After-school clubs and pupil leadership roles started this week and it’s been lovely to hear the children being so 
excited about their clubs or roles.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
We held our ‘we read’ parents meeting on Tuesday to 
introduce our new electronic reading journal. If you are 
still unsure on how to use Learning with Parents, then 
we have included a How To Guide within the 
newsletter. If you are still uncertain after this and would 
like additional support, we are hosting an additional 
parent meeting after school on 21/09/23.  
There is a bit of a competition in school to see which 
class can get every pupil to log on first! The current 
scores are… 
                                                        
 
 
 
 
BalletLORENT experience 
 
Over the weekend 11 of our pupils took part in a ballet production of Rapunzel! The children had to work 
extremely hard learning choreography and performance based skills to take part in 2 performances with a 
professional dance company at the CAST Theatre. Our pupils absolutely loved the experience and we were 

4D and 6R are currently in the lead.... 
 
Yesterday                     Today 
F2S = 12                        16 
F2L = 14                        16 
1G = 8                            15 
1R = 10                          18 
2K = 10                          17 
2W = 8                           13 
3B  = 10                         17 
3CW = 14                      21 
4D = 11                          24 
4M = 14                          21 
5A = 8                             14 
5F = 5                              14 
6P = 15                            21 
6R = 11                            24 



 

 

  

blown away with their talent and professionalism. James, principal dancer, from BalletLORENT mentioned how 
amazing all of the year 4 children were especially battling through nerves and to thank them for their hard work. 

 
Secondary school admissions for Doncaster are officially open! 
 
If you have a young person due to start secondary school next September in 2024, you can now apply for a 
secondary school place for them in Doncaster. 
 
Simply visit the link below and click on the portal link under ‘Secondary Year of Entry – September 2024 (Year 7)’ 
to get started. 

http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/secondaryadmissions 

 
The national closing date for secondary admissions is 31 October 2023 – so don’t forget to make sure you’ve 
completed your application and have a receipt before then! In the meantime, you can always check in with your 
local secondary school to see when their next open day is and pop in for a visit before making your application. 

             Harvest festival  
Harvest festival will take place on Thursday 5th October.  
All children will visit St. Peter’s church for a Harvest Service which parents are invited to join! 
The service times are:  
No.1, Nursery and Reception: 10am  
Year 1 and Year 2: 11am  
Year 3 & Year 4: 1:30pm 
Year 5 & 6: 2:30pm  
We will be collecting for the Doncaster and Bentley food banks! Any donations are welcome and can be brought 
to the school office or to your child’s class. 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.doncaster.gov.uk%2Fsecondaryadmissions%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2sNTpLMMR-_GoGhvGML-HGiU-kykzWPuM9VB4dLLlcM0cp6vhwk3k2Edc&h=AT2cM4r6J04YZP2ozPvJwHC4UjmcNdaJCdKyHqdzYExxI8pReKVrLtpxQ8VMaG6HRsjYh4C4fAA6RrFatQlK4SdzTojx0gL3HqinD1gB6DEVhuNR8A9lU13kx9S-vperfA&__tn__=R*F&c%5b0%5d=AT2ymDcMs_jZh7Ag-1p4Pe-fD9jdtx3_Rpyrxn_wxgdqbM3bol6_whuFeMkHWoomMLUiQKli8yaeiwLDkEQzmR3mHRVNXl5LpA2ZhIeisMvDDssabtllDXKPRaHcRQ0D1yJdI-O9nNuoQzLs_Yz9Xtd5JiL8hvXzi7cGLZ1vbNYivCdHXZ_czIp05keIwoHDcdDnoIw2vrJE


 

 

  

Smilers 
Smilers child care has limited places left this term, if you’re interested please phone the school office and ask to 
speak to our Smilers manager, Paula, for more information. 
 
Diary Dates 
Attached within this email are diary dates for the term. Obviously there may be circumstances where these have 
to change but we will do our best to give you plenty of notice.  

 
 

Best wishes, 

 
Miss Austwick 
Principal 


